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Approval of temporary street closing of Division Drive on October 21

SUMMARY:
The Crossville Alumni Chapter for the University of Tennessee is holding a public game viewing and
activities at the amphitheatre during the U.T./Alabama football game on October 21. They request
that Division Drive in front of the amphitheatre be closed. Since the game time has yet to be
announced, they request it be closed one hour prior to kick-off and re-opened after the game ends.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve temporary street closing.
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